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The main ticket ballot for the Birmingham 2022 Commonwealth Games closes on Thursday 30 September at
8pm! There is still availability for table tennis sessions, so don’t miss out on the opportunity to watch top level
table tennis on home soil.

There are more than one million tickets available for the Games, with ticket prices starting from £8 for under 16s
and from £15 for adults. There will also be £22 tickets available for every session throughout the Games,
including all medal sessions and the opening and closing ceremonies.

The Games will include 286 sessions across 19 sports, including eight para sports – and table tennis is in both
able-bodied and para categories. The table tennis competition will run on every day of the Games, from July 29
to August 8, 2022. Click here to see the full sports schedule.

Click here to apply for tickets.
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